

Dear Sir.

Help

I consider that it should be the central government instead of individual departments to decide the pay levels of ranks/grades. It is likely that if individual departments determine the salary levels of their grades/ranks, the most 'powerful' grades/ranks can get more benefits and the less influential grades will have lose. It should be the central government to make such decision.

Any change should be implemented gragually to avoid disruption to operation of the existing system.

